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SUMMARY 

The Committee is asked to consider the External Auditor's Value for Money Interim 
Report, summarising the findings from the work completed to date on the 2022/23 
accounts.   
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is RECOMMENDED that the Audit and Governance Committee notes the contents 
of the Value for Money Interim Report (Appendix A). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Background and Reference Papers: None 
Enquiries: For further information on this report please contact Elaine Hammell. (Ext 
4344) 


